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  Friday, June 10, 2022 

The Board of Trustees of Harris Township, Ottawa County, met in a special session on Friday, 
June 10, 2022, with the following members present: Trustees Beverly Haar, Jerry Haar, and  DJ 
Greenhill; Fiscal Officer Laura Hazel. Chairman Beverly Haar called the meeting to order at 3:00 
pm. 
 
Employees in attendance:  

-Road Superintendent, Cary Johnson  
 
The purpose of the meeting was to discuss the hiring of T. Northrup for cemetery assistant, 
along with other miscellaneous administrative issues.    
 
After discussion, B. Haar motioned and Greenhill seconded to approve the application and 
hiring of T. Northrup for seasonal cemetery and road assistance at a rate of $14 per hour. All 
three trustees were in agreement with yes votes upon roll call. Motion passed. 
 
Trustees agreed to pay Erica Kaylor $250 for painting of station restrooms. 
 
June Nineteenth holiday will be observed on Monday, June 20th. Due to current workloads, Cary 
Johnson will be observing this holiday on Friday, June 17.   
 
There being no further business, a motion to adjourn was made by Jerry Haar and seconded by 
DJ Greenhill.  Chairman Beverly Haar declared the meeting duly adjourned at 3:30 pm. 
 

Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
 

Beverly Haar, Chairman     Laura J. Hazel, Fiscal Officer  
   
    
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


